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24 May 2023 

 

Dear parents, 
 
Sports Day 2023 - Celebrating our School Values 
 
We are very excited to be able to hold Sports Day this year and to welcome families into school to enjoy 
the event. This year's Sports Day focuses on our school values of Respect, Honesty, Collaboration, 
Inclusion, Perseverance and Responsibility. We look forward to seeing our pupils displaying these values 
during the event with the chance to win extra points for their house by displaying these values. 
 
Sports Days this year will be held on Tuesday 20th June and Wednesday 21st June. Please see separate 
letter for pre-school details. 
 
Tuesday 20th June 
Reception and KS1 – events start at 9am and finish at 11:30am  
Pre-school – events start at 1:30 
 
Wednesday 21st June 
KS2 – events start at 9am and finish at 11:30am 
Pre-school – events start at 1:30 
 
Each sports day will consist of carousel activities so that all pupils can take part. The second part of 
sports day will be some more traditional competitive races. In the weeks before sports day, heats will 
happen during PE lessons and the winners of those heats will take part in the races on sports day. 
 
Friday 23rd June has been set as a reserve date. 
 
Reception, KS1 and KS2 arrangements 
Reception, KS1 and KS2 pupils will need to come into school wearing their PE kit, and will get changed at 
school into their uniform after sports day. Please could you check that your child has a correct, full PE kit 
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in school, with the correct house colour t-shirt and appropriate footwear.  Please could pupils remove 
ALL jewellery before coming into school. We are hoping for warm weather so please make sure your 
child has a water bottle and sun hat (sun cream must be applied before coming into school) and any 
medications they may require e.g. inhaler for asthma. 
 
We ask that parents line up outside the main pedestrian gate to come in once their children have been 
dropped off. We will open the gates at 8:50 for morning events and 1:15pm for pre-school events. On 
entry into the school please cross at the zebra crossing and make your way to the black KS2 gate to the 
right of the main reception door. Staff will be on hand to direct you. You will make your way out to the 
field to the designated spectator area.  
 
Safeguarding 
As stated in our Mobile Phone Policy, photography will not be permitted during this event, this includes 
photos or videos being taken on mobile phones. Mobile phones cannot be used on site and so we ask 
that all phones remain in bags or pockets. Staff will ask for phones to be put away if seen for the 
safeguarding of all pupils. 
 
During all events we ask that parents remain in the spectator area. We ask that parents do not enter the 
activity areas to speak to their children or go over to playgrounds when other pupils come out at 
breaktimes. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to this event and hope for some nice warm, dry weather. 
 
Kind regards 
William Harding PE and Sports Team 
 

 


